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Dear	Member	MLC	NSW	
	
I	am	writing	to	let	you	know	that	I	support	a	legislated	fair	price	for	solar.	
	
	NSW	needs	a	legislated,	minimum	feed	in	tariff	that	is	fair.	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	means	recognising	
the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	rooftop	solar.	
	
It	is	not	economic	for	me	to	fit	solar	to	my	property	as	the	feed	in	tariff	is	too	low.	
	
Your	support	for	rooftop	solar	and	renewables,	not	old	polluting	sources	of	
power.		
	
thank	you	for	your	consideration	
	
R	F	Peddie
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